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While we have full confidence in the integrity of former Security 
Service members, this particular Editor’s Note was not and is not 
to be interpreted as such as the Quarterly’s endorsement to “tell 
all” with impunity. — Ed.

Details of the operational activities of the RCMP Security Service 
were, prior to 1984 and since, subject to provisions of the Official 
Secrets Act. The Act is currently used to protect certain categories 
of information and intelligence from public disclosure. Information 
or intelligence that no longer requires such protection is usually 
disclosed via a request to CSIS, under the Access to Information 
Act, a procedure well known to historians seeking information on 
the former RCMP Security Service and other law enforcement 
agencies.

The RCMP’s new “facts-on-demand” service!

Looking for a quick source of information on regionalization, pay 
issues, how to prepare for the promotion system or the Musical 
Ride schedule? Now you can get it all with one simple phone call.

The RCMP’s new 1-888 number puts you in touch with an infofax 
database of fact sheets on a variety of topics of interest to 
employees and the general public. Simply type in your fax number 
and in an instant, the system automatically faxes the information 
sheets you request — all for free. The preliminary catalogue 
includes press releases, information on employee issues and of 
public interest (tentative dates of the RCMP Musical Ride tour, 
the RCMP 125th Anniversary), and more fact sheets are being 
added by the day.

If you are interested in putting information on the system, please 
contact Internal Communications via ROSS or by telephone at 
(613) 993-2779.

The Editor’s Note entitled, “CAMPUS SURVEILLANCE 
HISTORY,” which appeared on page 3 of the Winter 1997 issue 
of the Quarterly, was written with the best of intentions and in the 
interests of increasing literature on RCMP history. The effect, 
unfortunately, may not have been what it was intended to be.

1-888-RCMPGRC


